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PRESS RELEASE 

On 6 June 2016 the inspectors of the European Commission – Directorate General for Competition and of 

the Romanian Competition Council came to the headquarters of SNTGN Transgaz SA in Mediaș, the 

Representative Office in Bucharest and the EU Funds and International Relations Division for the 

performance of an inspection. 

The inspection is based on Art. 20, paragraph (4) of Council Regulation (EC) No. 1/2003 on the 

implementation of the rules on competition laid down in Articles 81 and 82 of the Treaty which became Art. 

101 and 102 of the Treaty on the Functioning of the European Union. 

SNTGN Transgaz SA provides support to the representatives of the European Commission – Directorate 

General for Competition and of the Competition Council by making available to them of all documents and 

information requested. 
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